## EMMETT TILL INTERPRETIVE CENTER RACIAL RECONCILIATION BEGINS BY TELLING THE TRUTH



## **Thank You for Your Support in 2024**

Thank you so much for your support this past year.

Our <u>annual impact report</u> highlights the work we were able to accomplish thanks to your generosity and support. While Mamie's brave decision to show the world what was done to her son was instrumental, change happened because others took up the cause.

**You make our continued work possible.** We are grateful beyond words that you choose to support us in preserving the legacies of Emmett Till and Mamie Till-Mobley while working toward a more just world.

Next year marks the 70th anniversary of Emmett's kidnapping and murder. Our goal is to organize events and programming throughout the year to commemorate this solemn occasion. If you would like to support these efforts or our other work, please consider <u>making a donation</u>. We appreciate your generosity.

From all of us here at the Emmett Till Interpretive Center, we wish you a happy holiday season.



## **Donate to the Emmett Till Interpretive Center**











## **Our Contact Information**

- \*{{Organization Name}}\*
  \*{{Organization Address}}\*
  \*{{Organization Phone}}\*
  \*{{Organization Website}}\*



